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From: John Kessler 
To: Joseph Diamond 
CC: Docket Optical System; Lisa DeCarlo 
Date: 8/18/2008 10:22 PM 
Subject: HBRP - PG&E's comment reo work force 

Hi Joe: 

DOCKET
 
06-AFC-7 

DATEiAU8 1 8 2008 

REC~ 262008 

I talked to Susan Strachan representing PG&E today, and asked if the addition of the Bioretention Pond would change the 
projected work force for construction. Her response was no, it would neither change the workforce numbers nor the 
projected monthly labor distribution. 

Docket Staff - Please docket this email to HBRP (06-AFC-7). 

Thank you, 

John 

John S. Kessler 
CEC - Project Manager 
Office: 916-654-4679 
Cell: 530-306-5920 
Fax: 916-654-4421 


